
 

 

Please help us keep this school 

a safe place for all children and 

their families/carers 

We all have a responsibility to keep 
our communities safe. School leaders 
need the support of parents, 
grandparents and carers when they 
are at the school gates. 

Wherever possible, keep more than 
2 metres apart from people outside 
your household, to prevent the 
spread of Covid19. 

Be mindful of the coronavirus guidance 
and please work with us and the school to 
keep everyone safe. 

For the most recent guidance visit: 
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/national-lockdown-stay-at-home 

 

Children and Young People’s Services 

Durham County Council, County Hall, Durham  DH1 5UJ 

Main Telephone 03000 260 000   
 


